Mugar Wetlands

Amy M. Antczak <amymccann@gmail.com>
Sat 3/16/2024 2:29 PM

To:ConComm <ConComm@®@town.arlington.ma.us>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

To Whom It May Concern,

It has come to my attention that the Developer of the Mugar Wetlands has advised that it will not
comply with the Conservation Commission's request that wells be installed and monitored on the site
in the spring months. This is unacceptable. Accurate groundwater data is essential in determining the
outcome and feasibility of this project. | expect that the Developer be held accountable in complying
with this request.

Thank you,

Amy Antczak
6 Summer St. Place, Arlington



